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Accounting Society, U of T 2006-2007
Junior Ambassadors Team Application

The Junior Ambassadors Team is a sub-committee of ASUT, focusing on communicating and establishing a strong relationship between ASUT and Commerce students. This year, one of our main goals will be meeting the needs and wants of 1st and 2nd year students, in particular. 
We’re looking for dedicated, enthusiastic and motivated students with a passion to become involved and to contribute to the Commerce student body! As a committee member, your responsibilities will include:
· Attending bi-monthly meetings (when necessary) to discuss various ways of improving the relationship between ASUT and Commerce students

· Helping to plan and implement/organize events geared towards 1st and 2nd year students

· Taking on the role of a class representative, making announcements in front of several classes, and promoting all ASUT events

· Attending all ASUT events (with the exception of a class conflict or a test)

Please fill out this application and submit it along with your resume in a sealed envelope to the Commerce Programs Office (Room 111) at the Rotman School of Management (105 St. George Street), attention to Accounting Society, University of Toronto – Junior Ambassadors Team Application. 
Applications are due by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 6th, 2006

No late applications will be accepted.

Open to first-year students only.
	Name:
	Current year: First Year Only

	E-mail:
	Phone:


Please answer the following questions on an attached sheet: 
1. How did you hear about ASUT? Why do you want to be a part of it?

2. Did you attend any ASUT events this year?  If so, which ones?

3. How do you think ASUT can reach out to more first and second year students?

4. What qualities/experiences do you possess that make you a suitable candidate for this position?

5. What are some changes you would like to see for ASUT in the coming school year?

Thank you for your interest in ASUT.

 Successful applicants will be contacted for an interview in mid April.









